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From: Greg Best
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: K18GQ AND K46HM
Date: Thursday, May 08, 2014 12:59:12 PM


HI Hossein,


Looking forward to seeing you next week.


The two licenses above are both analog stations licensed to Eastern New  Mexico University.  They had 
digital CPs but they expired and they do not wish to build them.  They wish to turn the analog licenses in. 
(Both of them had silent STA and have gone past the one year deadline anyway).  Do you need anything 
else other than this email like a letter on their letterhead to the FCC Secretary or similar? 


Regards,
Greg


Greg Best P.E. 
9223 N. Manning Avenue
Kansas City, MO 64157
816-792-2913 (O)
719-237-9519 (C)
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